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Townsend, Erle

From: Laura Farrington <lfarrington@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:33 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Laura Farrington comment in opposition to Rule 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I strongly oppose Rule 127-A.  The rules already in place are already restrictive enough.  Electric Vehicles are no better 

for the environment and California is not the example we should follow, ever! This rule would overburden low income 

Mainers as well.  Leave big decisions like this to the ELECTED members of the Maine Congress.  

 

Thank you, 

Laura Farrington 

Sidney, Maine 


